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District 7 
 
It was announced that the Fall Assembly will be held in Des Moines and we are very excited to have this event here.  
Shelley P. and Julie N. have volunteered to be the chair-persons for this event and have begun meeting with Missy and 
AA.  Shelley and Julie are forming a committee to plan the opening session, and candlelight meetings along with 
gathering volunteers.  The next planning meeting is scheduled for June 6th at 1pm (prior to our district business 
meeting). 
 
Our Service Center Board of Trustees is currently gaining knowledge from other districts across the nation to assist in 
the set-up of an on-line store on our district website to mail literature orders.  Stay tuned for more information as this 
project moves forward!! 
 
We are having more groups returning to face-to- face meetings while continuing to meet on zoom as well. We now 
have two Alateen groups that are hybrid and 1 that is in-person only.  We also currently have 13 Al-Anon groups that 
are hybrid and 14 groups still meeting via zoom only.  We still have several meetings that are suspended.  Hopefully, 
all our groups resume meeting again soon!! 
 
Yours in Service, 
Samantha M. 
 
 


